
 

 

SLCC Board Email Communication 
Minutes 

October 9, 2022 
 

E-mail communication sent by our President Samantha Palmatier to SLCC Board members; 
Ken Duquaine, Lynn Thompson, Wayne Divoky, Linda Davis, Jon Livoti, Tom Jones, Bob 
Little and Lois Hammer 
 
Topic:  Samantha communicated via email to the Board that Betsy Ohlgart agreed to be the 
SLCC Treasurer and Kathy Fiakas agreed to be Membership Chairperson.  Samantha asked for a 
show of hands to approve these two new members to the board.   
 
There was a unanimous approval & welcome of the two new members Betsy Ohlgart as 
Treasurer and Kathy Fiakas as membership Chairperson to the SLCC Board.  
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Lois Hammer 
SLCC Board Secretary 


